
  

 

  
 

Executive Order by the President of the United States of America – 
Treatment of OFAC General License No. 1A & 1B 

 

18 May 2021 

   

Further to the “Executive Order by the President of the United States of America – Treatment of OFAC 

General License No. 1 in FTSE Russell Indexes Update” notification published on 27 January 2021, 
following the announcement by the Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) that General License No. 1B 
replaces and supersedes General License No. 1A, FTSE Russell will continue to monitor for updates from 
OFAC in relation to General License No. 1B that takes effect from 9.30am eastern daylight time on Friday 
11 June 2021. 

 

FTSE Russell will issue a further announcement in due course 
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